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IMPORTANT
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To: The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Attn: James Burns
(803) 734-2100
From: Department of Justice,Office of Justice Programs,Office of Communications
For more information, please contact: Adam T Spector

Phone Number: (202) 307-0703
Fax Number: (202) 307-3379
SUBJECT:

FY 15 Prison Rape Elimination Act Reallocation Funds
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GRANT NOTIFICATION Grant Number: 2014-JF-FX-0111

Name & Address of Recipient: South Carolina Department Of Public Safety
Post Office Box 1993

City, State & ZIP: Blythewood, South Carolina 29016-9018

Recipient Project Director/Contact:

Phil Riley
Administrator

Phone: (803) 896-8707

Title of Program: FY 15 Prison Rape Elimination Act Reallocation Funds

Title of Project: FY 15 Prison Rape Elimination Act Reallocation Funds

Amount of Award: $ 27,006 Date of Award: 09/25/2015
Awarding Agency: Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention

Elissa Rumsey

Supplement: 01

Statutory Authority for Program:
FY15(0OJIDP Part B) 42 U.S.C. 5631

Impact/Focus:  State CFDA Number: 16.735

Project Description:

Congress passed the Prison Rape Elimination Act (PREA) in 2003 with unanimous support from both parties. Congress intended that
PREA would provide for the analysis of the incidence and effects of prison rape in Federal, State, and local institutions and to provide
information, resources, recommendations, and funding to protect individuals from prison rape.

The South Carolina Department of Public Safety proposes that the South Carolina Department of Juvenile Justice (SCDJJ) implement the
2015 Preventing Sexual Violence and Victimization Project with the goal of further protecting juveniles served at SCDJJ’s secure Broad
River Road Complex (BRRC) from sexual violence and victimization through the installation/expansion and use of comprehensive video
surveillance systems at five priority locations at the BRRC. SCDIJs Inspector General’s Office has worked closely with BRRC Staff
and Support Services staff to identify remaining locations at the BRRC where juveniles are vulnerable to possible juvenile sexual
assault/victimization. The primary factors considered in this assessment were locations at the BRRC where there is a known lack of
surveillance equipment and/or “blind spots” in existing surveillance systems where juveniles cannot be observed and where serious
negative juvenile behavioral incidents have also occurred.

Based on this analysis, SCDIJJ has identified five locations at the BRRC which are in need of new or increased video surveillance systems
in order to help prevent incidents of juvenile sexual assault and victimization. The installation and/or expansion of video surveillance
systems at these five priority locations will enable SCDJJ to more fully comply with PREA Standard 115.313 (a): Supervision and
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Monitoring — providing adequate levels of video monitoring to protect residents against sexual abuse); and Standard 115.313 (a) and (b):
Upgrades to Facilities and Monitoring — (a) considering the effect and design of a medification of a building to protect residents from
sexual abuse; and (b) when installing or updating video monitoring system, electronic surveillance system, or other monitoring
technology, the agency shall consider how such technology may enhance the agency’s ability to protect residents from sexual abuse.

NCA/NCF

For more information about this grant, contact the Office of Justice Program’s Office of Communications at 202/307-0703.




